

Provider News Bulletin – Network Update October 17, 2017

Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc.

ATTENTION ALL PRACTITIONERS AND PROVIDERS

Provider Network Update: DaVita Medical Group, formerly ABQ Health Partners

The contract between Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (Molina Healthcare) and the DaVita Medical Group (formerly know as ABQ Health Partners) will effectively terminate on November 30, 2017. Although DaVita Medical Group has been a valued part of our network for several years, both parties negotiated in good faith to come to terms on a contract extension, the parties were unable to reach agreement.

Continuity of quality, medically appropriate care for our Members remains our top priority. Molina Healthcare will work with you, our valuable providers, and DaVita Medical Group to minimize disruption to our Members. DaVita Medical Group is a non-contracted provider effective December 1, 2017.

If you refer Molina Healthcare Members to DaVita Medical Group for dates of service after November, 30, 2017, prior authorization must be obtained. Molina Healthcare's prior authorization request form is located on the Provider Website at www.molinahealthcare.com. For your convenience, you simply need to follow this link to access the form:

 $\frac{http://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/nm/medicaid/forms/PDF/2017-Medicaid-Prior-Authorization-Guide-and-Form.pdf}{}$

We are committed to offering our Members an expansive network of quality providers. We have an array of alternate specialists and hospitals throughout New Mexico, Texas and Colorado that serve the inpatient and outpatient needs of Molina Healthcare Members (see Molina Healthcare Provider Online Directory).

Please contact your designated Provider Service Representative with any questions toll free (800) 377-9594.

Thank you for your commitment and services to our Molina Healthcare Members.